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12¢29 Livington Street
Wheaton, Maryland 2¢9gp
September 2¢, 1967

Professor J. H. Saltzer
Room 516

545 Technology Square
Cambridge, Massachusetts

Dear Jerry;

I have resigned from NSA, effective October 1, 1967, to accept
employment with Shell Development Company in Houston, Texas. Therefore, I
would like to have my NSA address removed from the Multics documentation
mailing list.,

While I am not yet sure of my assignment in Houston, I would like to
continue receiving MSPM documentation, if possible. TIf you are in agreement,
my address should be changed to:

Chester Jones

Shell Development Company
Applied Mathematics Department
P.0. Box ;81

Houston, Texas  77¢¢1

As soon as my assignment has been determined, I will inform you.

Thank you,

Cheitor

CHESTER JONES




MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to: Project MAC
545 Technology Squore

Combridge, Mass. 02139

Telephone: (617} 864-6900 x6201

Rm. 517

October 13, 1967

Mr. Chester Jones

Shell Development Company
Applied Mathematics Department
P. 0. Box 481

Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Chester:

On September 29 I stopped by your old office in hopes of
catching you, but Don Johnson reported that you had cleared
out a day or so before. Sorry to have missed you,

Since you have been so willing to help in sorting out late
problems in fault handling, we have been able to convince
ourselves that you should stay on the MSPM mailing list.

Our document room has been notified, and you should be
receiving things at your new address by now. If not, please
let me know.

Also, if your address becomes more precise, let us know.

Is there any chance that you will be involved in the Shell
interest in Multics? As I am sure you know, two members
of your Applied Mathematics Department are now working at
Project MAC for a year.

Phase One is expected to happen more or less momentarily.
All the pieces are working individually, and with other
pieces, and the final exercising of the Phase One demon-
stration script is being fought through right now.

I hope that we can keep in contact.

Yours truly,

Jerome H. Saltzer
Assistant Professor
Electrical Engineering

JHS: £k j



